FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Q1. Regarding the current framework for providers:

a) How many framework providers does the Council have?

b) When is the current framework for providers due to end?

c) Does the Council have any plans to procure a replacement framework for providers to deliver adult social care services in:

i) 2024/2025, or;

ii) 2025/26?

Please find the relevant supporting information attached.

Q2. How many service users (recipients of adult social care services funded by the Council) does the Council typically have at any one time during a year currently?

This is a fluctuating figure, the current number of persons supported across all services for adults is;

5,566

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
